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The Ad Hoc Committee recommends the following four questions: 
 

1. I would tell other students that the instructor was an effective communicator.  
[Note: At the Faculty Senate meeting April 17, 2008 the question was amended to 
read  “I would tell other students that the instructor was effective in 
communicating the content of the course.”] 

 
2. I would tell other students that the instructor described and consistently followed 

course and grading policies. 
 

3. I would tell other students that the instructor was prepared for class. 
 

4. I would recommend this instructor to other students.* 
*This question should be listed last. 

 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee further recommends that the data will be collected using the 
current CETI process and paper-based form using a five point scale as follows: 
 
 Strongly Disagree, Disagree, Neutral, Agree, Strongly Agree 
 
The Ad Hoc Committee recommends the results from these questions will be shown for 
each course the instructor teaches, reporting only the most recent evaluations for each 
course.  (Example:  Instructor will teach courses EMSE 137 and EMSE 253 in the 
semester students will register for class.  The instructor has taught both classes many 
times over the past years.  Students will see the evaluations for both classes the last time 
each was taught.) 
 
 


